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What has outdoor recreation looked like for you this past year? 
For many of us, this past year has been full of changes. This includes how we 

Greenways and Trails wants to hear how you were able to continue enjoying 
the outdoors. Did you pick up a new hobby around your home, like gardening 

or birdwatching? Were you unable to play team sports at your local park? 
Perhaps you discovered a new park or trail not far from your home? Whatever 

outdoor recreation has looked like for you this past year, we would love to 
hear about it! After all, it’s your experiences during this unique time that will 

help us plan for future recreation opportunities around the state!

Click here to take this 5-10 
minutes short survey

Available in English and Spanish
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https://survey123.arcgis.com/share/f1f5e87bc0a64f0bb2a6bcdb48cd675a

